
 

 February 2019 

Principal’s Message 

Hopefully the “nice” weather we experienced in February is in the rear view 

mirror and warmer temperatures are on their way!  We appreciated the effort 

of parents and students travelling in less than ideal weather to get to school!  I 

cannot remember so many bus cancellations over the course of a month, 

hopefully the weather goes back to normal and we see “normal” March 

weather! 

I would like to thank the Biggar RCMP, they have been doing a great job 

coming to our school to talk to our students about the dangers of drugs!  We 

still have two talks remaining and we appreciate the information the RCMP is 

presenting to our students. 

Reminder that there is no school on Monday, March 11th.  Staff will be work-

ing on our school goal “creating a Love of Literacy” during that day, along 

with prep time. 

We hope that everyone has been enjoying the monthly “ Steelers Showcase” 

that is being sent out via email.  Our students are doing amazing things in the 

classrooms and we thought it would be a great way that we could celebrate 

and display our students work! 

Reminder that elementary report cards have been pushed back to Friday, 

March 15.      - Mr. C 

 



March Important Dates 

11: No School ( prep day) 

15: Perogie Meal 

       K-6 Report Cards 

21/22: Grade 5/6 Science Centre     

    Trip 

27: Student Led Conferences 

28: Student Led Conferences 

29: No School ( day in lieu) 

Student Led Conferences 

March 27 & 28 

4:00pm to 6:30pm 

Booking info with be sent out soon 

 

Spaghetti Supper  

Scholastics Book fair  

Art Show 

Junior Boys Basketball 

Another season of Perdue junior boys bas-

ketball has come to an end. The boys played 

in four tournaments this year (Vanscoy, Aber-

deen and Asquith as well as our home tour-

nament). We often only had 7 or 8 players so 

they had lots of time on the court this sea-

son. In playoffs, Perdue defeated Colonsay in 

the first round before bowing out to Asquith 

in the second round. We would like to thank 

all the boys (and occasionally some junior 

girls) for their strong effort this year on the 

court. We also appreciated all the support 

and driving the boys’ parents provided dur-

ing the basketball season. 

Mr. Corrigan and Mr. Chilibeck  

Please leave a  

voicemail if  no 

one picks up at 

the school.  We 

are either on the other 

line or away from the     

office 
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